
       

 

We need passionate people who wants the public education system to 
become more effective for children and educators. I am a 23-year educator 

and member of OCEA. Currently, I serve as Executive Board Representative for 
Elementary-West, and part of the Bargaining team. I believe we can accomplish 
greatness when we work as a team. Children and educators deserve proper 
representation locally, state-wide and nationally. 

 

Zahira G. Pena-Andino 

NEA Representative Assembly (Local) 

 


